
PARENT	DOCUMENT	
We	are	having	parents	read	and	sign	this	document	with	the	following	information.	

VERY	IMPORTANT	ALL	PARENTS	READ	CAREFULLY	BEFORE	SIGNING.		

1. Year	End	Show	Volunteering:	
a. This	year	end	show	takes	approximately	35-40	volunteers	each	day	to	make	this	

a	positive	experience	backstage	and	to	make	the	show	run	smoothly.	We	
couldn’t	offer	such	a	great	program	without	the	support	of	the	families.	The	past	
few	years	we	have	not	received	the	number	of	volunteers	we	have	needed	and	
been	difficult	on	those	who	have	volunteered.	Therefore	this	year	we	are	asking	
parents	to	provide	us	with	a	cheque	with	the	amount	of	$100	posted	to	June	1st	
2018.	If	you	volunteer	for	Year	End	Show	week,	we	will	destroy	the	cheque.	If	
you	DO	NOT	volunteer,	we	will	cash	the	cheque	to	pay	for	the	worker	that	will	
be	hired	to	fill	the	spot.		

2. We	only	provide	newsletters	over	our	website	/	Facebook,	unless	you	are	unable	to	
access	the	internet.	You	must	come	in	to	the	studio	and	pick	up	the	newsletter	in	the	
office.	All	information	is	posted	on	our	website/Facebook	and	is	updated	monthly.		

3. All	dance	fees	must	be	in	no	later	than	Sept	15th,	or	your	child	will	be	unable	to	attend	
classes	until	they	are	paid	for	or	postdated	cheques	are	provided.	

4. We	are	NOT	responsible	for	students	upon	late	pick	up	more	than	10	mins	after	or	
before	their	scheduled	time.		

5. All	students	will	wear	the	proper	attire	at	all	times	and	must	follow	all	studio	rules.		
6. We	will	not	refund	any	dance	fees	after	Feb	1st	2018	if	a	student	quits	before	Feb	1st.	

The	parent	must	submit	a	written	notification	to	the	studio	before	the	1st	of	the	month	
and	both	Sept	&	May	and	all	costumes	fees	are	non-refundable	after	Sept	30th	2017.	
INITIAL	______	

7. All	students	involved	in	festival	classes	must	commit	to	their	weekly	classes	and	not	miss	
more	than	2	lessons	in	each	class	through	the	year.		

	

	

Parent	Signature:	_________________________________					Date:	______________________	


